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City To Ask WPA 
Sidewalk Project

The city of Coquille government is 
preparing to make application to 
WPA headquarters for a sidewalk 
project which will be available to 
property owners in any part of town.

City Engineer Gearhart stated 
Monday evening that walks will not 
cost a great deal more than ao per 
cent of what a contract job would 
cost and that anyone desiring a con­
crete sidewalk laid, either to replace 
a wooden walk or to fill the need 
where there is now no walk, should 
file his appication at the city re­
corder's office at once.

For any further information on 
the matter they should contact Mr. 
Gearhart at the engineer’s office in 
the city hall.
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